

GOVERNOR ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER

September 27, 2008

National Alpaca Farm Day

Greetings to all who are celebrating National Alpaca Farm Day.

I applaud the hard work of our state's alpaca farmers. Their efforts have made California home to one of the largest alpaca populations in the nation, and the prized fleece of these animals helps support the textile industry and boosts our economy.

Additionally, I congratulate all those who helped alpacas earn the designation of livestock. This is a great achievement, and I thank all those involved with alpacas in our Golden State.

On behalf of all Californians, please accept my best wishes for a memorable observance and every continued success.

Sincerely,

Arnold Schwarzenegger